
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Week 2 Term 3 
 
Good afternoon and welcome on board to all those who read our newsletter “far and wide”! It 
seems that our reading audience is ever expanding.  

Community Consultation Night - This night will occur on Wednesday the 25th of July. It will be a 
prompt start at 6.30pm and a finish around 7.45pm. (TONIGHT) This event has been 
so successful over the last 2 years, that we have decided to make it an annual event. 
It is an opportunity for our parent community to come along and give us direct  
feedback on many aspects of the school. Each table for discussion will have a Principal 
from another school in our area, a staff member from 754, a student or two, a member 
of our school council and of course parents. I will pose a series of questions to the  
table for discussion and then we follow up the feedback given.  I look forward to seeing 
you on the night.  
 
Parent survey: This survey is one of the three key surveys for the school, in fact all 
schools across the state. All families at the school will receive a personal letter and a unique  
password / code to allow them to complete the survey on line. (This letter will come home with 

your children). The survey will remain open until August 26th and  
results should be returned to the school by the end of term three or 
early term 4.The survey will ask questions around 19 elements, that 
fall under 6 umbrella terms: Parent Community Engagement, Student 
Cognitive Development, Student Development, Safety, Connection 
and Progress plus School Ethos and Environment. I am excited about 

these results, as we have shown significant growth over the last 2 years and we look forwards to 
this trend continuing. 
 
Soccer Regional Championships: This competition is playing out in Sale as we speak. The 
results that have been getting text to me so far are: Game 1 vs Morwell we lost 5 -0. Game 2 vs St 
Michael’s we won 3 – 0. Game 3 we won 1 – 0, but I don’t know against who! Good luck to the 
team and know that they are having a “ball” regardless of the results! 

Something to Ponder: What has changed since you were a kid? Believe me, lots since I  

was 10 years of age! Take the time to discuss with your children what school was like then: How 

play times have changed and imagine - how did we survive without the internet and mobile 

phones? Ha – enjoy the walk down memory lane! 

    

    My beautiful puppies ☺ 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 25th July 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

July  
 
Wed 25th: Community Consultation Night 
6.30pm - 8.00pm 
 
Fri 27th: Grade 3/4 Camp Information Session  
 
Mon 30th: Sovereign Hill Camp - 5/6 Students 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

August 
Wed 1st: Yr 5/6 Students return from Sovereign 
Hill camp 
Thur 2nd: Grade 2 Sleepover 
Fri 3rd: Jeans for Genes Day  
 (Gold Coin Donation)  
 
Fri 17th: Whole School Athletics 
 
 754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Talk soon.  
Trudie Nagle 

Principal 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am 
if your child/children are going to be absent this will enable us 
to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone 
call from our attendance officer. 
 
Grade 5/6 Sovereign Hill Camp: 
Just a reminder to families without Centrepay, Sovereign Hill Camp must be paid in full before  
Thursday 26th July.  
 
Grade 3/4 Camp Information Session: 
To all parents/carers of children in grade 3/4, there will be an information session on Friday 27th 
July beginning at 2.30pm in the hall.  
 
Canteen: 
A new canteen menu has started this term. The new menu is attached to the newsletter as some of 
the prices have increased.  
 
Grade 2 Sleepover: 
This year the grade 2 sleepover in Thursday 2nd August. Please return medical notes as soon as 
possible along with payment of $15.00 If you can spare some time to help with setting up dinner 
could you please indicate this on the note or speak to your child’s teacher. Thank you 
 
Jeans for Genes Day: 
On Friday 3rd August we are hoping to raise money for the Children's Medical  
Research Institute by participating in Jeans for Genes Day. We are asking for a 
gold coin donation from any student who comes to school wearing Denim 
Jeans (school uniform shirts and jumpers must still be worn) on this day.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
Prep A: Pheobe Fields for show ing a positive attitude towards your learning.  Phoebe’s 
positive attitude and willingness to learn means she is showing improvement, particularly in the 
areas of reading and writing.  Keep up the great work! 
   
1 /2 A: Izac Benedetti for having a wonderful start to term 3 Thank you for waiting 
your turn and showing a positive attitude towards your learning.   
        
1 /2 B: Jack Smith for having a great start back at school. Jack has been trying so hard 
during class all week and has been a respectful class member. Well done.  
   
1/2 C: Trey Helmers for demonstrating respect by sitting quietly and listening to  
instructions during focus time sessions.  
   
3/4 A: Kiara Summerfield for always being respectful when asking for and getting 
help. 
                  
3/4 B: Tiarnah Cooper for producing a quality piece of w riting which included lots of 
punctuation, great openers and heaps of WOW words.   
 
3/4 C: Lana Bailey for always being respectful and friendly towards her classmates.   
 
5/6 A:     
   
5/6 B: Teanna Kilby you continue to use good manners and are organised in class. 
You’re a good listener and you respectfully wait your turn to give your opinion.     
    .          
5/6 C: Madani Hathaway for demonstrating resilience by the way she worked on her 
Gold Fields biography to produce quality work.   
       
5/6 D: Akiesha Strickland has made lots of effort to listen attentively, solve problems 
and use excellent manners. She has demonstrated a respectful attitude to all members in the 
classroom.  

 
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 
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